Hampton Falls Planning Board

Master Plan Committee

Draft Workshop Minutes March 15, 2018

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Andrew Brubaker and Glenn Greenwood, RPC Consultant.

The members began their work at 8:15 A.M. and terminated it at 8:40 A.M.

Discussion took place regarding corrections needed in the new paragraph added to the Existing Land Use Chapter.

Glenn passed out revised, final drafts of three chapters — Transportation, Community Vision and Goals, and Public Utilities. These are to be reviewed and any additional corrections still needed are to be brought to the next workshop in two weeks. It is the intention to proof read three additional chapters for each of the next scheduled workshops until all chapters have been completed. With that in mind, and with the goal to bring all to completion, the following dates (all on a Thursday) have been set for workshops: March 29, April 12 & 26, and May 10, 2018.